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WELCOME TO 
PLUMAS SIERRA CATTLEWOMEN 

This organization of women from Plumas Sierra Counties is an affiliate of the California Cattlewomen.  
The purpose of Plumas Sierra Cattlewomen is to promote the welfare of the livestock industry and to 
stimulate the growth of agriculture and allied fields in these counties.  The membership is open to all women 
who are interested in the welfare of the cattle industry and in the promotion of agriculture in education.  
Members do not need to own cattle or be affiliated with the industry in any way.  The specific goals of our 
organization are to raise funds for college scholarships for local students and to promote agriculture in the 
classroom and the marketing of beef in this area.   

     Our meetings are the third Tuesday of each month with lunch at noon and the meeting to follow at 
1:00pm at various ranches and restaurants. 

     Thank you for your interest in joining Plumas Sierra Cattlewomen.  
 Our membership period begins on Oct 1st and ends on Sept 30 th the following year  

  Please complete the membership form and return the form with your check payable to PSCW to Lynn 
Stewart, P.O. Box 55, Calpine, Ca. 96124, 530-994-1031 
ssranch@gmail.com

Membership Dues: $30 ($10-Local/$20-State) (required)  
           $60-National-New or renew (optional)

    Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

    Address: __________________________________________________________ 

        ___________________________________________________________ 

    Phone: _____________________________________________________________ 

    E-mail: _____________________________________Minutes via e-mail ?______ 

 Amount enclosed: _________________National –Yes______/No______


